
Statement of the Charles University on the circumstances of the lecture at FSV UK 
in Jinonice 
 
Prague, 6. 11. 2024 – Charles University is a campus where freedom of speech applies 
and the University respects it as such. The lecture Beyond the two-state solution: 
rethinking the path to peace after October 7th, 2023, which was organised by the 
Student Government of the Institute of International Studies of the FSV UK, was 
attended by all those duly registered and interested in the Middle East region.  
The entire situation on the spot was monitored by the Security Department of the 
Charles University to ensure the safety of all participants. The Czech Police were called 
in to identify the students to ensure the safety of all participants in the lecture. No 
physical conflict was confirmed by the police investigation at the scene. 
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